
Sporting Dynamite's 1st Year Update



It's been a fantastic 1st year for Sporting Dynamite, securing their first ever medals at the Street Cheer camp in
February, then meeting Shaun Wright Phillips in April followed by a thirteenth and a fourth at the Nationals at Manchester
Velodrome in May.Â  As confidence and skill levels improved it was a quick pit-stop in August to do a filming session with
Beth Tweddle and then on to the Street Cheer Nationals in Stoke in October where we came away with an unbelievable
fourth place and three second places.





With the odd festival along the way including the Grange, The Kicks festival at The City of Manchester Stadium, Sporting
Edge's 2nd birthday party, a summer camp and a summer festival of Street Cheer it's been a really good startÂ for the
clubÂ and if the first year was anything to go by, it should be even more fun next year!





Well done to all who took part, including Cheerleaders, Street Cheer participants, our coaches; Julie, Sereena
andÂ Angelus, the excellent support of our helpers; Emma, Michelle, Sharyne, Claire, AlisonÂ and Ian, the Staff at Sporting
Edge; Claire (again), Tony, CarloÂ & VickyÂ and finally the club president Alan Massey.





Not forgetting all those who have helped out professionally withÂ extra support,Â advice and financial help; Our new
partners SHOKK, Claire Evans (a total star), John Dwan, Lee Monk (nice banner), Emma Littlewood (nice banners also)
Kay and all the staff of 4CT.





We are very proud of everybody, who have all helped to make Sporting Dynamite a very special club and hopefully an
even stronger club in 2010. 
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